
 

 

  
 
 
 

 
RSA/SHA 
 
 
23 May 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

As we reach the end of this half term, I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for 

your continued support. It has been a productive few weeks and we are proud of the hard 

work and achievements of our students. 

 

Uniform Expectations 

 

As we move into the final part of the academic year, we would like to kindly remind all 

families of the importance of following our school uniform policy. Please ensure your child 

returns to school in full and correct uniform. As a polite reminder, leggings, nose studs, 

false eyelashes, and fake tan are not permitted. Maintaining high standards in appearance 

helps to create a positive and focused learning environment for all. 

 

You can find the full uniform guidelines on our website here: Uniform Policy. 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

Good attendance is vital to academic success. Every day in school counts, and even short 

absences can impact progress and learning. We ask that you continue to support your 

child’s education by encouraging full attendance and punctuality every day. 

 

Return to School 

 

Students will return to school on Monday 2 June. We look forward to welcoming them back 

refreshed and ready to finish the term strongly. 

 

Wishing you a restful and enjoyable break. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Miss R Sandham 
Principal 

https://www.hartschool.org.uk/key-information/uniform

